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For Immediate Release                 February 18, 2025 

 
CLARK COUNTY DISTRICT ATTORNEY'S OFFICE ANNOUNCES KEY 

PROMOTIONS 

 

The Clark County District Attorney's Office is announcing the retirement of two dedicated 

Assistant District Attorneys, as well as the appointment of two new Assistant District Attorneys. 

After thirty (30) years of service, Assistant District Attorneys Christopher J. Lalli and Robert 

Daskas have retired from their positions. During their tenure, they demonstrated exceptional 

dedication, expertise, and commitment to justice. Their contributions to the office and the 

community will be deeply missed. "We are grateful for the tireless efforts and sacrifices made by 

Christopher and Robert during their time with our office," said District Attorney Steve Wolfson. 

"Their legacy will continue to inspire and motivate our team."  

 

As we bid farewell to Chris and Robert, we are also pleased to welcome their replacements. Alex 

Chen and Pam Weckerly have been appointed to the positions of Assistant District Attorney. Both 

bring many years of experience and a true dedication to justice to these positions. Ms. Weckerly 

represents the first female to become an Assistant District Attorney in our criminal division.  

 

"We are thrilled to have Alex and Pam as our new Assistant District Attorneys," said District 

Attorney Steve Wolfson. "Their expertise and passion for justice will be invaluable assets to our 

office and the community." Please join us in congratulating our new Assistant District Attorneys 

and wishing our retired colleagues all the best in their future endeavors. 
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